
 

 
 

 
To all Swimming NZ Members 

 
Notice of the 2023 Annual General Meeting  

of Swimming New Zealand  
 

In accordance with Rule 16 of the Swimming NZ Constitution, notice is hereby given for the  
2023 Swimming New Zealand Annual General Meeting (AGM). 

 
The 2023 AGM will be held on Sunday 24 September from 3.00pm – 4.00pm at the Miramar Golf 

Course, Wellington (directly opposite the Wellington Domestic Airport terminal).  
 
The Agenda for the meeting and any papers to be presented, will be circulated on or before Friday 8 
September.  The meeting is open to all current Swimming NZ members. 
 
Should you have any questions relating to this notice, please do not hesitate to contact me to discuss.  
 
Kind regards 
 

 

 

Steve Johns 
Chief Executive Officer 


